
 
 

HISD to announce reopening plan for 
2020-2021 school year 

 
WHAT:   Houston Independent School District Interim Superintendent Grenita Lathan 

will announce the district’s reopening plan for the 2020-2021 school year on 
Wednesday.  
 
Note: All media planning to attend in person must RSVP to the HISD Press 
Office at pressoffice@houstonisd.org. Physical distancing measures will be in 
place, and all visitors will be required to wear a face covering.  

  
WHO: HISD Interim Superintendent Grenita Lathan 
  
WHEN: Wednesday, July 15 

3 p.m. 
  
WHERE: Hattie Mae White Educational Support Center 

Manuel Rodríguez Board Auditorium 
4400 West 18th St., 77092 

  
LIVESTREAM: The press conference will be livestreamed on HoustonISD.org/livetv and 

Facebook.com/HoustonISD.  
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